
AMVETS Post 26 
October 2021 

 

Officers: Commander: Robert “Buck” Rogers, 1st Vice: Robert L. Rogers, 2nd Vice: John Brumenschenkel, 3rd Vice: Colon James,  Adj. Vic Haring, Pro. Mar. Greg Carr, J.A. Dean 
Krance, Finance George Wenzel, Post Service Officer: Vacant. Board of Trustees: Bob Muth, Dan Cruse, Jerry Cline, , Chaplain Bill Loughman &  Past Commander: Mark Scheid 

Post Phone Number: (419) 529-6026 

ATTENTION ALL MEMBERS: ALL GUESTS ARE REQUIRED TO SIGN THE GUEST BOOK WITH MEMBERS NAME. WHEN A MEMBER LEAVES YOUR GUEST 
MUST LEAVE. Also, if you change your address, please help us keep our records current and mailing expense down by notifying us. And when you are in the Post, State Law 

requires you to have your membership card. Thank you. 

 
From the Post 
Commander 
  
 

Here we are in October we are wanting 

to do a Halloween party this year com-
plete with a costume contest.  The feel-
ing I got from the meeting was that it 
should be a joint project.  This will be 
decided at the planning meeting.    Fall 
is upon us and winter is right around the 
corner we would be interested in any 
ideas you might have for winter activities 
at the club.  If you have something you 
would like to see happen let an officer 
know or write it down or come to a meet-
ing and present your idea to the mem-
bership.   Breakfasts have started the 
post will be cooking one soon we appre-
ciate your attendance as these are a 
way we make money for projects to aid 
veteran needs.  Annual members should 
have paid their dues by now, if not your 
name will be cycling out of the drawing 
lists, which means you can't be drawn, of 
eligible to win any drawing that requires 

membership to win.  Just so you know. 

Yours in Service 

Robert (Buck) Rogers 

Commander 

From the Sons   
Hello everyone, here we go 
with fall where  did summer 
go. I hope that each of you 
have done something this 
summer that will stick in your mind as 
something to remember. As we go into the 
last quarter of this year I hope that each of 
you have a roof over your heads and 
enough to eat if you don't reach out to 
someone at post 26 and we will do what we 
can to make sure that those needs are 
met . 
As we go into October we have our Friday 
night dinners and Sunday morning break-
fast check your news letter to see who is 
doing what. We hope that you will support 
us so that we can support those in 
need. It's not about us but what we can do 
to support our veterans who are struggling 
and to support our post who allow us the 
benefits  that we enjoy. Remember it's not 
about a place to get a cheap beer or a 
chance to gamble but our contributions 
help pay the bills and help a veteran in 
need. 
As we go into another month watch out for 
the children who have returned to school 
but watch out for each other. 
May God bless you and your family and 
remember to thank a veteran. 
I'll talk to you at the post or at my next letter 
 
Yours in service  
Commander of the Sons  
Robert White  

From the  
Ladies Auxiliary 
   
Hello ladies and welcome 

to fall at Auxiliary 26.  We have another 
busy month ahead and really could use 
your help.  Our Auxiliary meeting this 
month is on the 11th and we had quite a 
few new members attend last 
month.  You are welcome to attend and 
bring your ideas and input.  On the 15, 
16, and 17 of October several of us will 
be attending fall conference in Columbus 
and will be attending training ses-
sions.  We will be bringing back some 
helpful info for our Auxiliary.  Wednesday 
October 20 the Auxiliary will be providing 
the snacks for the Queen of Hearts and it 
would be a perfect time for any one inter-
ested in helping us with some new ide-
as!  The kids Halloween Breakfast party 
will be October 23 and a sign up sheet 
will be at the bar.  Sherry our 2nd Vice 
does an amazing job with organizing 
these kids parties so it will be a fun time 
for the little ones!  Thank you to those 
who donated kids clothes for the shelter 
and our Tracy Franko 3rd Vice is deliver-
ing them.  Our Hospital Chairwoman 
Bridgett Smith donated 10 more chemo 
caps to female cancer patients at Ohio 
Health and 12 baby caps.  By popular 
request she is making scarfs as well. 
 
Yours in service, 
Chris Zemka 
Ladies Auxiliary President 

Coming Events 
 
October 13th Navy Birthday 
October 23rd 10:00 AM—12:00 PM Kids 
Halloween Party 
October 30th 8:00 PM—12:00 AM Adults 
Costume Party 
October 30th 8:00 PM—12:00 AM Bullit 
Band 

Drawing Times 
 

Sunday Drawing at 8:00 PM 
Tuesday Drawing at 9:00 PM 
Wednesday Queen Drawing @ 7:30 PM 

LAST QUEEN TICKET SALES AT 
7:00PM ON WEDNESDAY 

Thursday Queen 2nd Chance Drawing 
at 8:00 PM 
Friday Drawing at 9:00 pm 
Monthly Drawing Last Friday @ 9:00 PM 

Join the AmVets Post 26  
Facebook Group to get all the latest 

information on lunch & dinner 
specials and events! 

Visit our Website @ amvetspost26.org 

Just a friendly reminder when the club 
is serving food please do not bring in 
outside food. Supporting your club is 

supporting veterans! 

Annual Veterans:  Your dues 
expired August 31.  If you re-
ceived an email from National 
you can pay online or you can 
pay at the Post.  Your name 
will be dropped from the draw-
ing books as of August 31 if 
you have not paid. 

LANGUAGE 
Everyone please remember this is a 
Veterans Club.  Most members do not 
use swear words as part of their vo-
cabulary.  Please RESPECT them. 
Thank you and stay SAFE.   
Remember safe health practices. 

Hours of Operation 
 
 Sunday  12 Noon to 9:00 PM 
 Mon - Thurs 11:00 AM to 10:00 PM 
 Friday  11:00 AM to 11:00 PM 
 Saturday 12 Noon to 11:00 PM 


